
 
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 209, Washington, DC 20004 (202) 727-2476 

 http://cfo.dc.gov 

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
Office of the Chief Financial Officer 

 
 
  
   Natwar M. Gandhi 
  Chief Financial Officer 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM           
 
 
TO:   The Honorable Linda W. Cropp 
   Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia 
 
FROM:  Natwar M. Gandhi  [signature] 
   Chief Financial Officer 
 
DATE:  July —1, 2004 
 
SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact Statement: “Distracted Driving Safety 

Amendment Act of 2004” 
 
REFERENCE: Draft Legislation as Introduced - No Bill Number Available 
 
Conclusion  
 
The proposed legislation will have no impact on the District's budget and financial plan. 
 
Background 
 
The proposed legislation exempts certain District employees from the Distracted Driving 
Safety Law1 during the performance of their official duties for the City.  The exemption 
is restricted to employees of the Department of Public Works, the District Department of 
Transportation, and the District of Columbia Water and Sewer Authority when they are 
engaged in their official duties of providing sanitation, transportation and water and 
sewer services in the District. 
 
Financial Plan Impact 
 
Funds are sufficient in the FY 2005 through FY 2008 budget and financial plan as agreed 
to by the mayor and the Council of the District of Columbia. 
 

                                                 
1 D.C. Official Code Title 50 § 2153; March 30, 2004. 


